RECEIVED

AUG 22 2025
LEGAL NOTICE

COLEBROOK TOWN CLERK

Notice is hereby given that the Colebrook Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a Public
Hearing on Monday September 8, 2025 immediately following text amendment hearing, in
the Colebrook Town Hall Meeting Room 214 Floor, 562 Colebrook Rd. Colebrook.,
Colebrook for the following:

The Town of Colebrook in accordance CGS 8-23 are approving the revised Plan of
Conservation and Development (POCD}.

At this Hearing, interested persons may appear and be heard and written communications
will be received. Copies of the proposed text amendments are available for public inspection
in the Colebrook Town Clerk’s Office and the Zoning Office.

Dated at Colebrook, CT this 221d day of August 2025
Martha Neal, Chairperson

Please Publish Twice: August 25 and September 1, 2025



